Selectmen’s Meeting
Town of Bowdoin, Maine

January 30, 2017

Present were:
Marc Bernier
Michelle Keleher
Deborah Marquis

6:30 PM Pledge of Allegiance
Administrative:
Selectmen reviewed and signed or initialed the following:

» MSAD notifications

» E-Waste Certificate of Recycle

» Forest Funds statement for Dec 31, 2016

» Information about Comcast Set-top boxes

Other Business:
> JR Card told the Selectmen he will need to deliver more sand and he is ordering
, 120 ton more salt but it will not arrive until after Feb 3™,
X" » Michaeline Mulvey told the Selectmen Grovers Mill Subdivision has been sold.
Clyde will be talking to Ryan about the steps the new owner needs to take.

» Selectmen signed 4 copies of the MSAD Warrant

> Selectmen signed the Representation letter for the Auditor

» Selectmen asked Carol to post Public Hearing notice the Planning Board
Reestablishment Ordinance at the Town Office and in the Town Store. The
Public Hearing to be held at the Town Office on Monday, Feb 13™ at 6:45 PM

» Michelle suggested posting the Town Meeting in a couple issues of Barefoot
News. Carol will also post in two newspapers, and Clyde will ask John Lewis to
put it on the website.

» Liana Kelly came in again to see what we had learned about a visit to Bowdoin
by Jay Somers of Comcast. They reported that he has not got back to us yet, but
Clyde is trying to get a definite date from him.

» Reviewed the Warrant for Town Meeting and completed the budget for 2017

» Talked about a nominee for Spirit of America and Robert Couture was suggested
for his many years working as a volunteer for LACO and its benefit to Bowdoin.
Marc asked Carol to contact him and see if he can come to Town Meeting.

» Marc suggested we should contact the auxiliary and see if they would consider
doing a breakfast at 7:30 to 8:00 AM instead of waiting until noon for lunch, since
we usually end before Junch.

Adjournment:
At 8:50 PM Marc made a motion to adjourn, Deb seconded, vote was unanimous
and the meeting adjourned.



